
 

 
Thursday 3 April 2025 

 
Year 4 Swimming Lessons 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In order to fulfil the Key  Stage 2 Physical Education Curriculum, all children in Year 4 must participate in 
swimming lessons at Bournemouth Collegiate School on a weekly basis starting from Thursday 24th May 
2025. This will be a block of 4 swimming lessons every Thursday morning  which will last for 45 minutes, 
which will be led by qualified swimming coaches. 
 
The dates are as follows: 

● Thursday 24th April 2025 

● Thursday 8th May 2025 

● Thursday 15th May 2025 

● Thursday 22nd May 2025 

 

 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of £15.72 to cover the cost of the pool hire and swimming tuition. 
Please make your payment via magicbooking by Tuesday 22nd April 2025.  
 
All children must bring the following items for every swimming lesson: 
 

● swimming costume or swim shorts (no bikinis) 

● swimming hat 

● swimming goggles 

● towel 

● bag or a rucksack to carry their swimming items  

● plastic bag for wet swimming clothes  

● water bottle 

 
The children will walk to and from Bournemouth Collegiate School for their swimming lessons. We always 
require additional adult support to walk with the children. If you are able to volunteer, please indicate on 
the Google form.  
 
It is advised for children to leave any jewellery at home as they will not be allowed to enter the pool with 
earrings on. Long hair must be tied up (bun or plaited) so that their hair can fit into the swimming cap. If 
your child has a verruca they must wear a waterproof sock. 
 
Please complete the online form below by Tuesday 22nd April 2025:   
Year 4 Swimming Lessons 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via my email: 
john.clarke@cccpschool.com 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Clarke 
PE Lead 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFp6tF5j9qtqtj99ZKAOfiCXwUVAtVLuw11NwPA5zGqoH2fw/viewform?usp=header
mailto:john.clarke@cccpschool.com

